
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

10. EMERGENCY FUNDING FOR TE PANI TRUST 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser sought the Board’s approval for an application for Discretionary 

Funding from Te Pani Trust. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve a grant of $4,500 to Te Pani Trust from its 2005/06 Discretionary 

Fund, subject to the Board Chairperson sighting the relevant documents confirming the anticipated 
government funding for the Trust. 

 
 


